
JORDAN SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Anthony Godfrey, Ed.D., Superintendent of Schools 

West Jordan, Utah 

 

Intradistrict Communication 
 
DATE: August 2, 2021   

 

TO: Amy Adams, Fox Hollow  Michelle Peterson, Butterfield Canyon 

 Melissa Beck, Jordan Ridge  Franco Preston, Daybreak/Herriman El 

 Tamra Bird, Antelope Canyon  Nathan Price, Riverside 

 David Butler, Blackridge  Kimberly Ranney, Rose Creek 

 Theresa Christensen, Falcon Ridge  John Scovill, Fox Hollow/Midas Creek 

 Megan Cox, Midas Creek  Ami Shah, West Jordan Elem 

 Kathryn Crandall, Columbia  Tiffany Smith, Elk Meadows 

 Odette Desmarais, Westvale  Josh Sullivan, Antelope Canyon/Bluffdale 

 Amanda Edwards, Bastian  Tina Susuico, Mountain Shadows 

 Jennifer Fisher, Hayden Peak  Jessica Vidal, Heartland 

 Cathryn Ford, Falcon Ridge/Hayden Peak Ken Westwood, Oakcrest 

 Jayme Gandara, Jordan Ridge/South Jordan Suzanne Williams, Aspen                              

 Angela Hamilton, Bastian/Butterfield Canyon Cherie Wilson, Foothills 

 Nick Hansen, Golden Fields  Shauna Worthington, Oquirrh 

 Aaron Ichimura, Welby  Adrienne Yancey, Eastlake/Golden Fields 

 Karl McKenzie, Kauri Sue Hamilton   Kaleb Yates, Jordan Hills 

 Ross Menlove, Rock Peak Virtual  Garett York, Southland 

 Bobbie Nixon, Herriman Elem             

          

FROM: Michael Anderson, Associate Superintendent   

 

SUBJECT: Local Conference Attendance – 2021-22  

 
 

You are eligible to attend a local conference during the 2021-22 school year.  The two local conferences 

are: 

 

 UAESP Winter Conference  February 16-18, 2022  St. George 

UAESP Summer Conference  June 13-15, 2022  Midway 

 

• Local Conference participants receive a stipend of $800 for UAESP Winter Conference 

expenses. You are responsible to register and pay for all costs associated with the conference. 

This is intended to cover registration, hotel, mileage, and daily per diems. No school money 

(including the use of the school p-card) can be used to supplement or pay any costs related 

to this travel including mileage. 

 

• UAESP Summer Conference registrations will now be paid by the employee and then 

reimbursed by sending the receipt to Nadine Page for reimbursement. To be reimbursed for 

travel, record mileage for this conference as part of your regular monthly mileage report. 

 

Please call Mike Anderson at (801)567-8316 or Nadine Page at (801)567-8182 if you have any further 

questions. 


